
Please feel free to share with me through email any traditions or celebrations that are important to 

your family that we can explore with the class.   

Holiday zoom:  Please join us in our classroom through zoom for Holi-

day Cheer presented by your children!!!    December 20th @ 10:00 am 

  Zoom ID# 975 083 1250  pw:  lovelyday 

 Winter break/school closed:  December 22-January 4 

As we move into the festive month of 

December we will talk about traditions and 

share traditions we have with our families.   

This month we will explore  hibernation, 

migration and adaption.    We will also 

begin to explore Europe and measure 

travel distances.  How long will it take to 

get to New York, Texas, Europe?  What is a mile?  We will use our 

1000 bead chain to simulate miles.   

In November we explored the different materials used in sculpture 

and chose tin foil as our medium.  It was harder to manipulate  than 

we thought, but so fun!  We also looked at some examples of 

performance art, such as Mummenschanz.  In December will create 

our own Picasso and pop art! 

As always, we go outside in all weather.  Please send in appropriate 

gear with your child. 

Miss Debbie & Miss Savannah  
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